LOWRY COMMITTEE
12th April 2012
	Meeting commenced
	10.10am

	Meeting ended
	10.50am


PRESENT:

Councillor Merry – in the Chair 
Councillor K Garrido.
Sue Lightup - Strategic Director Community Health & Social Care
Julia Fawcett – Chief Executive, the Lowry
Jon Brabbin – Director of Finance, the Lowry
Jon Gilchrist – Marketing Director – the Lowry
Helen Oldland - Democratic Services
1.
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors Dobbs, Warner, Morris, Andy Howitt and Dianne Blamire. 
2.
 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no declarations of interest made.
3.
MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON THE 13th FEBRUARY 2012.
RESOLVED: THAT the minutes of the meeting held on the 13th February 2012 are a true and correct record.
4.
ANY OTHER BUSINESS
There was no any other business at this point in the meeting. 
5.        PART 2 CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC
RESOLVED: THAT, under Section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following items of business on the grounds that they involve the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in the Paragraph 7  of Schedule 12(A) to the Act.

6.
UPDATE ON BUSINESS PLAN AND WORK PLAN 2012/13
Julia Fawcett and Jon Brabbin provided a verbal update on the current business plan. The key drivers of  performance were highlighted as the success of the theatres, the improvement in visitor numbers to the galleries and the good performance from public catering. 
The report also highlighted the developing work within the partnerships including those with the BBC.
Jon Brabbin highlighted the targets that had been identified to grow the business further and the fundraising opportunities to be explored in order to support the organisation. 
RESOLVED:  THAT the information be noted.
7. 
UPDATE ON INSPIRE TO ASPIRE – Careers and Apprenticeships
After providing members with the background to the scheme Julia Fawcett gave a verbal update on the opportunities being provided by the scheme to young people in Salford. The three tiers of the scheme were explained and examples given of the many success stories emanating from the programme. Future plans for the scheme were also discussed and members were to be given the opportunity to meet with some of the young people engaged on the scheme at the next meeting of the committee. 
RESOLVED: THAT the July meeting of the committee would take place at the Lowry where members of the ‘Inspire to Aspire’ scheme would also be in attendance. 
8.
UPDATE ON OUR LOWRY
Jon Gilchrist gave a short presentation which updated members on the current success of the Our Lowry membership scheme and detailed the future plans for its expansion. The impact of the ‘money can’t buy’ offers and free and discounted tickets were also highlighted.
RESOLVED: THAT the information be noted.
9.
AGENDA ITEMS FOR THE NEXT MEETING
Members agreed that the next meeting would take place at The Lowry where they could have the opportunity to meet members of the ‘Inspire to Aspire’ scheme. 

10.
DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING
RESOLVED; THAT the next meeting will take place on Thursday 5th July 2012 at 10.00am in The North Room at The Lowry.
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